            Colfax, Louisiana     

                        December 8, 2016

     The Grant Parish Port Commission met on the above date in the Police Jury meeting room for the transaction of business.
     The following members were present: Mr. Barry Hines, Mr. Cephas Bowie, Jr.,  Mr. Carl Ray Lasyone and Mr. Nick Slayter 
     The following member was absent:  Mr. Britton Carroll

Motion by Mr. Nick Slayter, seconded by Mr. Carl Ray Lasyone and carried to approve that there were no minutes from November 10, 2016 as there was no meeting due to a lack of quorum.
Mr. Cephas Bowie, Jr. spoke about possible vendors to partner with on the construction of a Grant Parish Port.
Mr. Carl Ray Lasyone suggested getting feedback from local farmers on maybe a grain elevator being installed once a port is constructed.

Mr. Barry Hines talked about the many landowners which were along the Red River.

Mr. Nick Slayter stated that the state land off Hwy. 8 at Boyce was an ideal port location.

Motion by Mr. Cephas Bowie, Jr., seconded by Mr. Nick Slayter and carried to adjourn.

